
We have been advised that telephone calls have been 
received by some of our members with the caller stating 
that  they are Apple Support Advisers.  They ask you to 

press one of two keys on your telephone.  IGNORE 
THESE INSTRUCTIONS AND HANG UP! 

Remember, Apple doesn't initiate unsolicited calls such as 
this!   

 


